Selectmen's Meeting January 26, 1976

Edward C. Clarke, Chairman and Eric F. Tenney present

Dave Ross was in for a pistol permit and asked the Selectmen about Scenic Roads, because there is an article in the warrant to name the road he lives on as a Scenic Road.

The Selectmen discussed the budjet for the Park Department, and also the Police Department Budget.

Ed Clarke completed the forms for the Matching funds for the Park Department Projects, The Beach and Tennis Court.

Bob Dunlap asked the Selectmen about getting the Trust Fund that is designated for a Flag Pole. The Bicentennial Committee will put an Article in the Warrant to get these funds.

Bob Dunlap also asked about The First Schoolhouse on Goodell Road, has the plaque been replaced and what has been done about it. He will check and report back to the Selectmen/